CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

INFORMATION MEMORANDUM NO. 96-30

From: Mayor Palin
Date: November 4, 1996
Subject: City Snow Plowing - Berms in Driveways

Since the snow plowing season has arrived | want to let Council know the City’s
position on plowing snow berms in driveways.

Public Works historically has not been responsible for berms in driveways. In the past
we have only cleaned driveways of handicapped or disabled persons. Most of the

roads are plowed with road graders with snow gates attached. This cuts down on snow
left in driveways.

During the last two small snows, snow removal was done with the five cubic yard
sander truck. It does not have the capacity for a snow gate so snow is left on the side
of the road much like the State, Borough and other cities do when they plow.

If you receive inquiries or complaints, please refer them to Jack Felton, Public Works

Director, 373-9095.
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Saral'H. Palin, Mayor V




